
 
 

--INVOICE-- 
 
 

 
 

            Payment For:     Council Scholarship Assessment* and donation to the     
Scholarship Program (replacing the scholarship 
basket donation)** 

 
  Payment Due Date:   November 17, 2023 

 
            Amount Due:   $125.00 for assessment and a suggested donation 

of $200 to the Scholarship program  
These can be paid on one check.  

 
Make check payable to:   Lake Washington PTSA Council 
 
      To Submit Payment: Your unit president or other representative may bring a 

check to the October 5th council meeting 
 

or 
 

Mail payment to: 
Lake Washington PTSA Council 
P.O. Box 97039 
Redmond, WA 98073 

 
 
*The Lake Washington PTSA Council’s Scholarship Program awarded its first college 
scholarships to four graduating seniors in 1982, electing to fund these awards through 
an annual local unit assessment.  As the school district has grown, additional 
scholarships have been added as well as scholarships for staff members to assist them 
with the cost of continuing education.   
 
**Additional revenue for the scholarship program has been obtained through the PTSA 
Council’s annual Basket Auction.  Without a chairperson to coordinate an auction, it was 
decided to collect monetary donations this year in lieu of submitting an auction item. 
Many PTSA’s have a line item for the expense so we welcome that donation or an 
amount your PTSA is comfortable contributing.  
 
Thank you very much for your participation in this program!  

 

Billing for All Local PTAs in Lake Washington Council: 
 


